
To Jim & Holly 0 ~~~~~~~~!l~aho 
From Jim Wood UI News Bureau 

Su~ect Taylor Ranch TV Project Date Wednesday 9/ 30 

Well Hello! 
I bet if you two hadn't run into me on campus this summer, you would have thought I had 
fallen off the face of the earth. Obviously from the enclosed material, you can see 
that the Taylor Ranch TV Project is not dead, it's just been on a long hiatus. 
I've never made apo-logies to the university or the News Bureau/Terry for the delays, 
as much of the reason for the delays can be attributed to having to take care of 
short-term, regular News Bureau tasks while the project sat unfinished on the backburner. 
But I do feel an apology is necessary for you two and for Ed. I've strung you guys 
along for too long now. Which is all the more reason that I'm happy to report that 
it's now full-speed ahead on the remainder of the project!!! 
The documentation enclosed here may seem a little overblown, but we are planning on 
submitting the final project to CASE (Council for the Advancement and Support of 
Education) for its regional and national awards competition. The competition requires 
extensive documentation, so that's what we're gonna give em. 
You can review this at your leisure (which I realize is a scare commodity.) Please 
contact me or Ed with any corrections, as this is the information I will be using to 
compile scripts for the remaining two productions. Next in line is the U.S. Information 

~~::c~~; mi:~::;rstribution overseas. s~;::; ~;;;~sk1 


	b4-Correspondence-097-p001

